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Tuesday 7th July 2020 
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Having reflected on the time for the school production, we feel that it would be better to have a later start to the 
performance.  This will give families a chance to all be together, especially if there is anyone who needs to get home 
from work. 
 
Please see below the joining instructions for the School Production of ‘The Wind In The Willows’.  Please click on the 
link, or enter it into your web bar.  If you have already downloaded Zoom, then you can sign in and enter the 
Meeting ID and Password when prompted. 
 
Topic: ‘The Wind In The Willows’ Westbury-on-Severn CE Primary School Drama Production 
Time: Jul 9, 2020 06:15 PM London 
Join Zoom Meeting: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86439688650?pwd=NFRSSnR1QlVjOGVVMnpVSC8xOVk1dz09  
Meeting ID: 864 3968 8650 
Password: 3Ldxpp 
 
I will start the Zoom Production Meeting at 6.15pm, to give people a chance to set up Zoom, get the popcorn and 
drinks ready and settle down!  The Production will then be activated at 6.30pm, following a short introduction. 
 
When the production is playing, I would ask that you please MUTE AUDIO.  This will ensure that any background 
noise does not interfere with viewing.   
 
The production is in two acts.  We will have a short 10 minute ‘comfort break’ between acts. 
 
This is certainly a first at our school and it probably goes without saying that anything could happen!  We hope the 
evening will run smoothly, but I apologise in advance if anything unpredictable happens.   
 
I want to say how proud I am of everyone, staff and children, for making this happen, especially under such difficult 
circumstances.  I hope you enjoy watching this production.  Have a wonderful evening. 
 
With warmest wishes, 
 
 
 
David Crunkhurn 
Headteacher 


